
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       July 2, 2008 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Band Member & Parent/Guardian: 

 

 The students are responsible for proper care of their band uniforms. This includes 

hanging up all parts of the uniform after each use.  The neatness of the uniform is an 

important part of any competition.  Uniforms must stay in the uniform closet.  Personal 

items such as socks and t-shirts should go home and be washed after each event.  The 

student will be responsible for any cleaning costs required if this policy is not followed. 

 

 Both the Band Member and the Parent/Guardian should sign at the bottom of this 

sheet acknowledging that you have received this form and understand its importance. 

Please return the signed form to the Band Director’s Office by 8/11/08.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Band Member__________________________________________ 

 

Parent_________________________________________________ 


